Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Yoo, James

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 1:42 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Fuel leak case RO510 - C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood Street, Oakland
Hi Keith,

| search in my data base for all the address listed below and found no permit records for any permits or any well data
was found listed under these address.

James

JAMES YOO

ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE SPECIALIST
ALAMEDA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY
WATER RESOURCES SECTION

399 Elmhurst Street

Hayward, CA 94544

Ph: 510-670-6633

Fax: 510-782-1939

jamesy@acpwa.org
www.acgov.org/pwa/wells

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 11:46 AM

To: Yoo, James <jamesy@acpwa.org>

Subject: Fuel leak case RO510 - C&L Trucking, 2460 Wood Street, Oakland

Hi James,

| am reviewing a work plan for the subject case. In the mid-1990s, our agency had requested the installation of two
groundwater monitoring wells. The consultant- not the same as the one 20 years ago- says only one well was
installed. Can you check your records for the address(es) and see if there is documentation regarding well installation.

Other addresses associated with the parcel include 2403 Willow St., 2431 Willow St., 2400 Wood St., and 1700 24 St.

Thank you,
Keith

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 - 9335



email: keith.nowell@acgov.org




